
 
 

P.O. Box 44038 * Brooklyn, OH 44144 * (216)288-5484 * exec@brooklynohiochamber.org 

 

Dear Exhibitor,  

 

We would like to thank you for your interest in being an exhibitor at our upcoming event. This 

year, we are planning our 6
th

 annual “Picnic in the Park” event.  The event will be held on 

Saturday, August 19
th

 from 1-8:30pm at Brooklyn Memorial Park.   

 

Picnic in the Park is a family friendly celebration with live entertainment, children's activities, 

corn hole, food trucks, and more! We will have raffle baskets and chances at 50/50 tickets, along 

with Pedal Car raffle tickets.  Beer and wine will be available for purchase.  Admission into the 

event is free! 

 

The cost to rent a space is $25 for Chamber members and nonprofit organizations and $50 for 

non Chamber members.  Unfortunately, electricity will not be available.  The size of the space 

is 10x10 and each exhibitor is responsible for providing their own table, chairs, tent, etc.   

 

 

If you are interested in being an exhibitor, please complete the attached form and return as 

soon as possible with payment, spaces are limited!   

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Valerie Thompson at 216-288-5484 or 

exec@brooklynohiochamber.org.   

 

 

Thank you and we look forward to working with you to make Picnic in the Park a success! 

 

Thanks,  

 

 
Valerie Thompson  

Executive Director  

Brooklyn Chamber of Commerce  

 


